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BY E-MAIL 
May 3, 2007 
 
 
Ms. Susanne Morrison 
Vice President, Commercial 
East Windsor Cogeneration LP 
Suite 1450 
Encor Place 
645 - 7th Avenue S.W. 
Calgary, AB  T2P 4G8 
 
Dear Ms.. Morrison: 
 
Re:  Application for an Electricity Generation Licence 
 Board File Number EB-2007-0603 
 
This will acknowledge receipt on April 27, 2007 of the additional material that was 
requested in our letter of April 18, 2007 regarding your application for an 
electricity generation licence. 
 
A review of the submitted information indicates that your application remains 
incomplete and cannot be processed until the following has been filed: 
  

1. undedacted commitment letters from the bank and the two limited 
partners; and 

 
2. a completed section C form for Vern Wadey. 

 
The Board will resume processing your application once the above information 
has been filed.  If the above information is not filed within 30 days of the date of 
this letter, the Board may close the file for this application. 
 
Upon receipt of the required information the Board will issue an 
acknowledgement letter indicating the expected date on which a decision and/or 
order may be rendered. 
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Please file two paper copies of the additional material and an electronic version 
in Word and in searchable Adobe Acrobat (if available) with the Board Secretary.  
Electronic copies may be submitted on diskette or by e-mail to 
boardsec@oeb.gov.on.ca. 
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Julie Doherty, Advisor 
at 416-440-8133 or e-mail, Julie.Doherty@oeb.gov.on.ca.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
 
Peter H. O’Dell 
Assistant Board Secretary 
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